3 October 2017

Andrew Jull
Via: email: fvi—request—6508-c8f08fb5(ci)requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Jull,
Re:  Official Information Act Request

I refer to your Official Information Act request dated Friday 1 September 2017
which was forwarded to the Ministry of Education.

As the Ministry of Education does not hold the information you requested, your
email and request was forwarded to Avondale College pursuant to the Official
Information Act.

You have requested that Avondale College provide you with the number of staff
that have been constructively dismissed from the school since 2010.

We have carefully reviewed all of our records. No employee has been
constructively dismissed from Avondale College since 2010. Further no staff
member (teaching or non-teaching), has told the school or the Board they believed
they were being constructively dismissed.

YoursySincerel

Dave Erson
Chairperson

Ce: Simon Sanders
Manager, Official and Parliamentary Information
Ministry of Education
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